BANCROFT CAMPUS

Loyalist College

Request for Proposal #2008-01
Janitorial Services Loyalist College,
Bancroft Campus

Loyalist College will accept proposals, in person, by mail or by courier for
janitorial services until Thursday, February 21, 2008 at 3:00 pm. Proposals
should be directed to the attention of Audrey Mitchell, Supervisor of
Procurement Services, Loyalist College, Belleville Campus, 376 Wallbridge-
Loyalist Road, P.O. Box 4200, Belleville, K8N 5B9.

A mandatory site visit will be held for all interested bidders at the Bancroft
Campus, 195 Hastings Street North, Bancroft, Ontario on Tuesday, February 5,
2008 at 11:00 am. The Request for Proposal package will be made available
at the mandatory site meeting. Only proposals received from contractors
attending this mandatory meeting will be considered.

Interested parties are to confirm attendance with Audrey Mitchell, Supervisor
of Procurement Services, Loyalist College, Belleville Campus at 1-613-969-1913,
ext. 2211 or by e-mail at amitchell@loyalistc.on.ca by February 4, 2008, 3:00 pm.
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